
ABOUT YOUR USHERS 

I hope this finds you and your families happy and healthy. 

In August, I asked our current ushers who might be willing or  

interested in being an usher when the church reopens even though 

there are many, many unknowns which could influence our decision. 

More than half responded YES, they wanted to continue being  

ushers when our church reopens. 

If you are interested in being an usher when we return to in person  

services, please let me know. 

Regards, Jane Massey 

massey.jane@gmail.com 
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